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The recently reviewed vision is realised 
through the effective opportunities provided 
for the children to participate in a range of 
purposeful learning activities across the 
curriculum within a supportive environment. 
 
The successful inclusion of all of the 
children is a central feature of the provision. 
 
The children engage well in the variety of 
learning opportunities which develop 
effectively their positive dispositions to 
learning and their wider thinking skills and 
personal capabilities. 
 
The wide range of professional learning and 
development opportunities supports staff to 
meet effectively the complex and diverse 
needs of the children. 
 
The staff use a range of assessment and 
pastoral information to build an accurate 
picture of the children’s progress in learning. 
 
Going forward, the range information for 
each child should be used to enhance 
planning and ensure that all the children are 
appropriately challenged and stretched in 
their learning. 
 
At the time of the inspection, the evidence 
provided by the school demonstrates that 
the arrangements for child protection align 
to the current statutory guidance. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Going forward 
 

 
St Caireall’s Primary school is realising its 
vision for the education of its children by 
encouraging them to grow in their learning 
and giving them the confidence to blossom.  
The school is well placed to take forward the 
areas for consideration detailed in this 
report. 
 


